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REFERENCE:   16/3/3/6/7/1/B3/28/1156/19 

DATE: 2/9/2020 
 

The Director 

Department of Transport and Public Works 

Private Bag X9185 

CAPE TOWN 

8000 

 

Attention: Mr M Haider        

  E-mail: Mehdi.Haider@westerncape.gov.za 
Dear Sir 

 

APPROVAL OF THE PUBLIC PARTICIPATION PROCESS (“PPP”) PLAN IN TERMS OF CIRCULAR: DEA&DP 

NO 0017/2020 FOR THE PROPOSED WIDENING AND UPGRADING OF MAIN ROAD 201 

(WEMMERSHOEK ROAD), PAARL 

 

1. The electronic correspondence as received by the Department on dated 21 August 2020, refers. 

 

2. The Department hereby approves the PPP Plan dated 21 August 2020, submitted in terms of the 

Department’s Circular (CIRCULAR: DEA&DP NO 0017/2020). All of the measures highlighted in the PPP 

Plan must be implemented to meet the requirements of Regulations 41 of the NEMA EIA Regulations 

2014 (as amended) as specified in the abovementioned circular.  

 

3. The approved PPP Plan must be included with the submission of the formal application for 

Environmental Authorisation and should also form part of the draft report that will be distributed as 

part of the Public Participation Process.  

 

4. Kindly quote the abovementioned reference number in any future correspondence concerning the 

proposed development. 

 

5. This Department reserves the right to revise or withdraw its comments and request further information 

based on any information received. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

HEAD OF COMPONENT 

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT MANAGEMENT SERVICES: REGION 1 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS AND DEVELOPMENT PLANNING 

Cc:  (1) Ms C Nel (Guillaume Nel Environmental Consultants (Pty) Ltd)         E-mail: carina@gnec.co.za 

 (2) Ms C Winter (Drakenstein Municipality)                        E-mail: cindy.winter@drakenstein.gov.za 
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